From: Sarah Tyacke

Sent: 10 December 2018 13:42

To: Meynell, Charlotte

Subject: re 2018/2672/P-10 York Rise NW5 1SS

Importance: High

Dear Charlotte Meynell,

We write to support the original plans for the replacement windows to the top floor of 10 York Rise as submitted by the owners Deborah and Heini Schneebeli. We understand these plans were accepted but then objected to by Camden's Conservation Officer. In particular we are concerned that the revised counter proposals by Camden's Conservation officer will mean that the rear windows will be higher than under the owners' original proposal which lowered their height, and will thus cause more overlooking onto our roof terrace. The less glass the better from our point of view. We would be gratefully if you would consider this point and revert to the original proposal. Sarah and Nicholas Tyacke

Chair JB Harley Research Fellowships Trust Chair International Records Management Trust

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<a href="http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement">http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<<a href="http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement">http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.